
Women’s & Children’s Inpatient 
Care Moving to One Location

Beginning October 8, 2025, Trillium Health Partners will provide all 
inpatient hospital care for women’s health, birthing patients, and 
children at Credit Valley Hospital. This change will continue until 
construction is complete on the future Shah Family Hospital for 
Women and Children — the first hospital of its kind in Ontario. 

Are you having a baby this Fall?

If you’re planning to give birth at 
Mississauga Hospital before October 8, 
your plans will not change. For 
Fall/Winter 2025 babies, please 
contact your primary care provider 
with any questions.
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For more info, visit:
www.trilliumhealthworks.ca/ 
womens-and-childrens-hospital

https://trilliumhealthworks.ca/womens-and-childrens-hospital.html

